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Friday, 11 July 2025 

Newsletter 
  

We have all had another a busy week in school again with transition visits for new nursery and Reception 

children.  The Year 1/2 children had a great time exploring on the National Coal Mining Museum trip.  Well 

done Miss Hislop and team – and thank you to all the parents that volunteer their time so that we can safely 

run these events. 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Green class for a weekly attendance of 99% 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 
 

Diary dates for this term 
July 

Monday 14th July – Year 6 visit to Nottingham Trent University 

Wednesday 23rd July - KS1 Summer Singalong on the school field (2:00pm) 

Thursday 24th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Party after school 

Friday 25th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (9.45am start) 

Friday 25th July – Last day of term 

September 

Wednesday 3rd September – School re-opens to all pupils 
 
 

Class Achievers 

On Tuesday 15th July, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  The Rainbow class achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Eli Blue Georgia Amarillo Jackson Azul William 

Green Jayden Orange Amelie Rosa Casey Morado Ethan 

Red Amber Yellow Mickey Verde Esme Rojo Austin Sm 

 

  

Lost Property 
We have quite a collection of lost property in reception and around school – if you know that you are 

missing items, please can you come into school to check and reclaim.  There are water bottles, coats and a 

vast selection of uniform items.  At the end of the term, any remaining items will be disposed of or donated 

to charity. 
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National Coal Mining Museum trip  
On Wednesday the KS1 children visited the National Coal Mining Museum as part of their local history unit.  

All the children were brave enough to venture down underground to experience what a real coal mine 

would have been like.  There was a lot of excitement crawling through tunnels and seeing the reality of 

what it would have been like for children and adults who worked in the mine.   The children’s behaviour was 

excellent and everyone had a fantastic day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Reading Books & Ice Packs 
Can we please ask that you all have a good look around at home and return any school books you have 

before we break up for the summer. If your child has come home with any school ice packs after an injury, 

please can you return those too. Thank you.   

 

School accreditation 
We are excited to announce that we have earned our accreditation for this year again 

as a 52 Lives School of Kindness.  If anyone has any ideas or suggestions for any 

community projects that the Kindness Ambassadors could take part in next year, 

please let us know! 

 

 

 

 



 



  











 

 

Booking link: 

https://www.nextlevelsportsltd.com/holiday-activity-camps 

 

https://www.nextlevelsportsltd.com/holiday-activity-camps


 

 

 



 


